
 

July 19, 2017 

Web Announcement 1411 

 
Attention Provider Type 11 (Hospital, Inpatient):   

New Out-of-State Nursing Facility Placement Forms 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy Long Term Services and Supports Unit has updated the 

process and forms for out-of-state Nursing Facility Placement.  The new forms FA-30 (Out-of-State Nursing 

Facility Placement Packet) and FA-30-I (Out-of-State Nursing Facility Placement Packet Instructions) are 

located on the Nevada Medicaid website:  www.medicaid.nv.gov.  All Nevada Medicaid recipients that 

are placed outside of Nevada must be approved prior to pursuing placement and/or transfer to an out-of-

state facility.   

A provider training session regarding the new forms and process will be scheduled.  A future web 

announcement will notify providers of the date and time. 

Please contact Mary Field at (775) 684-3661 with any questions. 

 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/

